
 
Dear All, 
The Research Ethics in Human Research Committee (IRB) under the Academic and Research 
Division, Payap University, in collaboration with the International College, will host a 
workshop on Research Ethics in Human Research in Social Sciences and Behavioral 
Sciences (in English). The event is scheduled for Sunday, February 9, 2025, from 8:30 AM 
to 4:30 PM, conducted online via Microsoft Teams Meeting.  The QR code of the meeting 
will be sent very soon. 
 
We are honored to have Asst. Prof. Dr. Jakkraphan Khatchumsaeng and Asst. Prof. Dr. 
Wirat Wongphinanwatthana from the Human Research Ethics Center, Khon Kaen 
University, as guest speakers for this event. 
 
Please register no later than January 20. 
 
Agenda and Lecture Details 
 
08:30 - 09:00 

• Registration 
• Welcome speech by Payap University administrators 
• Opening of the workshop 

 
09:00 - 10:30 

• Introduction and Fundamental Principles of Research Ethics in Human 
Research 

o History of Research Ethics in Human Research 
o Guidelines for Research Ethics in Human Research 
o Respect for Persons: Ethical Issues in Human Research 
o Research on Vulnerable Populations and Sensitive Topics 
o Privacy and Data Confidentiality 

 
10:30 - 10:45 

• Break 
 
10:45 - 12:00 

• Fundamental Principles of Research Ethics in Human Research 
o Beneficence: Assessment of Risks and Benefits 
o Justice: Selection of Research Participants 

 
12:00 - 13:00 

• Lunch Break 
 
13:00 - 14:30 

• Process of Informed Consent 
o Participant Information Sheet 
o Informed Consent Form (ICF) 

 
14:30 - 14:45 

• Break 
 
14:45 - 16:00 

• Types of Research Requiring Ethical Review 
o Exemption Review 
o Expedited Review 
o Full Board Review 



• Ethical Considerations in Social Studies 
• Discussion and Q&A 

Notes: 
1. The schedule is subject to change as necessary. 
2. To receive a certificate, participants must attend both the morning and afternoon 

sessions and pass the post-training assessment with a score of at least 70%. 
We look forward to your participation in this significant event. 
Best regards, 
Office of the Research Ethics Committee 
 


